
 

   
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
June 28, 2021 

      
Update on RDN Recreation Programs and Facilities 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) continues to monitor and implement provincial guidelines so that 
recreation programs and services, as allowed, can be provided to the community at Oceanside Place, 
Ravensong Aquatic Centre and other locations throughout the RDN.  

RDN Recreation Services programs, sessions and rentals have been updated to meet the provincial 
government’s announcement on June 15, 2021. Staff recruitment and training as well as operational 
changes will be the focus in July to allow for the safe return of services. In August, we anticipate recreation 
services and facility operations to be in line with BC’s Restart Step 3.  

There are a variety of summer camps, swim sessions and fitness programs available. Pre-registration, 
limited admittance and cleaning protocols will stay in place with the same priority to offer active and safe 
programs for the community. 
 
RDN Recreation appreciates everyone’s continued patience as services levels are increased. To view 
summer programs and the latest plans, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/rec-connect. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Dean Banman 
 Manager, Recreation Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-248-3252       
 dbanman@rdn.bc.ca  
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